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(01.31.11) Congratulations to Caroline, who plays for the State Finalist
U17 Virginia Rush Nike ECNL Team. Caroline has represented Region 1 ODP for the past two
years. Caroline continues the tradition of Virginia Rush players selected for US Soccer’s Youth
National Teams along side Trey Saunders (U17 MNT), TJ Cyrus and Sean Flatley (U18 MNT).
Joining Caroline will be Lindsey Horan from the Colorado Rush. Rush Soccer is pleased to have
two players get called into the U-18 Women’s National Team Camp.

The U-18 and U-17 WNT’s are holding concurrent camps in Sunrise, Florida. The camp will be
from January 28th – February 3rd. The U-17 and U-18 WNT’s will play three friendlies against a
combined Germany U-18 and U-17 squad on Jan 31, Feb 1 and Feb 3.

Best of luck Caroline!
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